
Village  of  Chenequa

Daniel  R. Neumer

Administrator/Chief

31275  W  County  Road  K

Chenequa,  WI  53029

Posted  on  March  18,  2020

Dear  Village  Residents,

We,  statewide,  experienced  several  changes  yesterday  pertaining  to the  COVID-19  pandemic.

We  would  like  to remind  everyone  that  if  you  are  feeling  ill  and  experiencing  any  of  the  known

symptoms;  fever,  cough,  difficulty  breathing,  and  shortness  of  breath,  please  contact  your  Doctor

and  follow  their  advice.  Please  reserve  the  9111ines  for  emergencies.  If  you  are  able  to self-

transport  please  strongly  consider  this  option.

The  Village  of  Chenequa  has  declared  a State  of  Emergency  on  March  17,  2020,  along  with  the

City  of  Delafield  &  Village  of  Nashotah.  This  declaration  follows  suit  with  what  our  State  and

County  Officials  are  doing  and  provides  the  communities  that  are  serviced  by  Lake  Country  Fire

&  Rescue  (LCFR)  with  the  ability  to recoup  funds  such  as supplies,  personal  protective

equipment,  and  labor  related  costs  as we  move  forward.  This  is a proactive  approach  to put  the

Village  of  Chenequa  in  the  best  position  possible  moving  forward  and  more  cases  of  COVID-19

areconfirmed.  PleasenotethatatthistimetherehavebeenZEROreportedcasesofCOVID-19

in  the  Village  of  Chenequa.

Lastly,  please  limit  travel,  your  social  interactions,  maintain  your  social  distance  (at  least  6 feet),

and  wash  your  hands.  In  order  to help  control/eliminate  the  spread  of  the  virus,  it  has  to start

with  all  of  us utilizing  good  judgement  for  the  greater  good  of  our  community.  Reminder,  please

check  the  website,  www.chenequa.org  for  the  most  up  to date  information  that  is distributed.

Sincerely,

Daniel  R. Neumer

Village  Administrator/Police  Chief

(262)367-2239  Fax(262)367-3341


